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March 27, 2024

MESSAGE FROM YOUR MISSIONARY C. Y. KIM

It is a great honor to write to you, our supporting churches of CRAM WORLDWIDE, INC.

My wife Patricia and I have been in the ministry for over 53 years. We continue to serve in
South Korea (where we have served for the past 27 years) and in China and North Korea (where
we have served for the past 21 years). It has given us great joy to also serve in the Philippines,
Cambodia, and now Vietnam.

My vision for our mission is to raise leaders to serve in the Lord’s work in these countries!

THE PURPOSE OF THIS LETTER:

I bring one such leader to you today, HanEol (David) Kim — who happens to be my grandson, the
eldest son of my nephew Sang Ho Kim. Sang Ho and his wife Lisa Kim have served in the
Philippines for the past 14 years. They are doing a tremendous work among the people of the
slum area of Bacoor City, Philippines, and have built 33 Christian churches throughout the
Philippines.

HanEol ( David) Kim graduated from the University of Beijing with a major in the Chinese
language. He came to the U.S. to study at Lincoln University, where he graduated with a Master
of Divinity degree. He was ordained in the ministry as a preacher of the gospel of Jesus Christ.

He is carrying on our mission in Vietnam and Cambodia. He has had much experience in
sharing the Word of God with both the young and old, preaching at Sunday Morning Services,
Sunday Schools, Vacation Bible Schools, and Church Camps.

As he has done for the past several years, he plans to come to the United States again this year —
June 2024 through July 24, 2024. He has several openings for Vacation Bible Schools and
Church Camps.

He has the following weeks available for Vacation Bible Schools or Church Camps:
June 24 to June 28, July 1 to July 5, and July 15 to July 19.

If you can use HanEol (David) Kim for any of the dates:
Please call or email Lou Hirschauer at (812) 275-6476, hirschauerw cramworldwide.org
OR email HanEol Kim at hkim/@cramworldwide.org.

YOUR BROTHER IN CHRIST,

C.Y.KIM



